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VCPA Soup Supper And Gospel Concert

The Vandalia Community Preservation Association (VCPA) will host a

fund-raising soup supper at the historic Vandalia School House on Sunday,

November 16, from 4-6 p.m. The day’s menu will include chili or vegetable

soup, crackers, condiments and beverages. Cost is $5. Various desserts

will be available for $1.

Well-known local musician Lloyd Wood will take the stage in the Vandalia

Chapel starting at 5 p.m. to sing a variety of gospel selections. The VCPA

cordially invites the community to enjoy an afternoon of great food,

fellowship, and gospel music, as well as tour the historic school house and

chapel. A free-will offering will be taken for the performance.
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